
From: Kealoha Laemoe [mailto:kealohal©pacificil.org] LJVI”E
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 11:19 AM ihstI,n
To: carrolli - Leilani
Subject: RE:

Hi Leilani:
I just spoke with the Domestic Vilence person and she also is in Support of this Bill.

Thanks LEI©
Kealoha

From: carrolil - Leilani [mailto:carrolll©capitol.hawaii.govj
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:59 AM
To: ‘kealohal@paciflcil.org’
Subject:

Hi Kealoha,

I am forwarding you•an email that was sent out regarding this hearing. I have also attached HB 704—
Relating to Family Relations. If there is anything else that I can assist you with, please let me know.




